
Dear Sir,

At a recent community consultation meeting I was led to believe that the submission period for this 
development had been
extended to 3 July, 2020. However I am unable to submit a submission with the DA.

I presume that this submission will be able to be considered.

I am in agreement with the residents of Hakea Avenue opposite the proposed site.

The building does not comply with the required set back from Hakea Avenue as shown on the 
submitted architectural plans.

It is considered necessary to have high ceilings in the chapel to enhance the ambience of the place.
However the existing chapel, which appears to have served its purpose for some time has only about 
one half the roof height 
of this new proposal.

This results in greatly exceeding the 8.5 m regulated roof height for the area.

This seems to be the greatest concern of the residents of the houses opposite the site.

I do not see why the new building has to be this much higher than the one that seems to have been 
satisfactorily serving the purpose.

Regards,
David Loomes,
6 Marina Place, Belrose.
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